
of MANA NAGA 

PODÕAR, 

Ref. No: BPP/Notice/HOD/Alum/001/2022-23 

B. P. Poddar Institute of Management & Technology 
Departnent of Electronics & Communication Engineering 

It is our immense pleasure to inform that the Department of Electronics and Communication 

Engineering, B.P. Poddar Institute of Management & Technology is going to organize interactive 
sessions, "Margdarshan: for the Budding Engineers" on 29/04/23 and 06/05/23 for the first year 
students with distinguished industry person and alumni from different domain. 

Time: 2 pm onwards on each day. 

Contacts: 

All the students are advised to participate as it will boost their carrier ahead. 

Venue: B-Block Seminar HalI. 

Copy to: 

Dr. Somali Sikder, 7980906507. 
Ms. Arundhuti Sengupta, 8240296324 

I. Principal's Office 
2. All HODs 

NOTICE 

3. System Cell for Web hosting 
4. Oice File 

Date: 12.04.2023 

Dr. Ivy Majumdar 
(HOD, ECE Dept.) 
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